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Matthew —

| am writing in connection with ORD 2018-261 (3020 E. Franklin Street/Item 3 on the October 15,
2018 Planning Commission agenda). Please note that we support this SUP application to allow
two single family residential homes to be built on 3020 E. Franklin Street, subject to the terms
and conditions noted in the ordinance.

We note that Historic Richmond has design approval rights for this parcel and may have a few
aesthetic comments requiring changes to the design of the exterior elevations/facades as shown in
the plans. We note that any such design changes will be subject to Commission of Architectural
Review oversight as described in Section 3(d) of this ordinance.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Cyane
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